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Hi Fred,

We’ve met once or twice at MTC events and I just wanted to write with my full support for Victoria for the ABAG
regional stakeholder committee. Victoria is a strong and informed equity advocate, particularly around housing and
finance issues, and would be a true boon to ABAG and the stakeholder group.

Please let me know if I can answer any questions.

Kind regards,
Adrian Fine

Palo Alto Vice Mayor and former MTC employee :)




